
From: <>
Sent: Friday, June 26, 2009 2:29 PM
To: <>
Cc: Task DIR-COS
Subject: Final Report of the DSB Task Force on the NNSA Strategic Plan for 
Advanced 
Computing

Good Afternoon,

The following comment is provided in response to the subject action:

DTRA has reviewed the Final Report of the Defense Science Board (DSB) Task 
Force on the National Nuclear Security Administration's (NNSA) Strategic Plan 
for Advanced Computing. We concur with the findings and recognize that the 
continued leading-edge HPC development nurtured by the NNSA's Advanced 
Simulation and Computing program is extremely beneficial to the Agency's HPC 
program, the DoD HPC Modernization Program that provides our computational 
resources, and the joint numerical modeling and simulation efforts the Agency 
shares with NNSA.

Thank you and have a wonderful day!

Vivian A. Batchelor
Office of the Chief of Staff
(703) 767-4465


